
of, witht 

11° April, 2023 

To, To, 

The General Manager, The Manager, 

Department of Corporate Services Listing Department, 

BSE Limited The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
1* Floor, P. J. towers, Bandra- Kurla Complex, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai 400 001. Mumbai — 400 051. 

Subject: Securities and Exchange Board of India (“SEBI”) Circular No. SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated 

26 November 2018 and Circular No. LIST/COMP/05/2019-20 dated 11 April 2019 - Fund raising by issuance of 
debt securities by Large Entities 

With reference to the above SEBI Circulars dated 26 November 2018 and 11 April 2019 in respect of fund raising by 

issuance of debt securities by Large Corporates (LC) and disclosure, compliances thereof, we would like to inform you 

that our Company Supreme Infrastructure India Limited is not coming under the Large Corporate category as per 

the framework provided in the aforesaid Circulars. 

We request you to kindly take this on your record. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

FOR SUPREME INFRASTRUCTURE INDIA LIMITED 

  

VIKRAM SHARMA 
MANAGING DIRECTOR 

SUPREME INFRASTRUCTURE INDIA LIMITED 
Supreme House, Plot No. 94/C, Pratap Gad, Opp. I.I.T Main Gate, Powai, Mumbai- 400076. 

CIN: L74999MH1983PLC029752; Tel: + 91 22 6128 9700 Fax : + 91 22 6128 9711 Website : www.supremeinfra.com 

 


